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The Executive Officer
Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners
GPO Box F316

PERTH WA 6841

Dear Sir

2015 ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES REVIEW - OBJECTION TO PROPOSED
NAMING OF “MOLLOY”

I refer to the above Review undertaken by the Electoral Distribution Commissioners and wish
to submit an objection to the proposed re-naming of the current Warren-Blackwood
Electorate to “Molloy™.

Council would prefer the Warren-Blackwood district name to be retained but in light of the
proposed boundary including the Stirling Range National Park area, Council would have no
objections to the former name of Blackwood-Stirling being applied as the new Electoral
district.

Whilst Council acknowledges the comments of the Commissioners in respect to the
contributions of Georgiana Molloy, who lived in the Augusta area in the mid-1800s, Council
is of the opinion that electors in the electorate would distinguish the name of Blackwood-
Stirling more readily than “Molloy™.

I trust that the Commissioners will give due consideration to the above submission.

Peter Clarke
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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